





Year 6 End of Year Celebrations 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we are rapidly approaching the end of the school year, we are delighted to inform you of our plans for the celebrations for our incredible Year 6 team!

Year 6 will be hosting their end of year production on the evening of **Wednesday 19th July 2023** at **6.00pm.** There will be two tickets available per child. Unfortunately, we will be unable to issue any further tickets due to fire regulations. Further information will follow in due course.

On **Tuesday 18th July 2023**, we would like to take the children to Sandbrook Park, for a morning of bowling and a trip to the cinema. This will be accompanied by a McDonalds lunch! There will be a cost for this trip, but again we will send out more information in the coming weeks.

For the childrens' final night as Primary School learners, we would like to host a disco in our school hall – complete with DJ, food and refreshments. This will take place on **Thursday 20th July 2023**, **from 5.30pm until 7.00pm**. The children will then have the opportunity to take photographs outside school once the disco has concluded.

Along with these events, we have planned a range of special lunches and tasty treats, the first of which will take place on the final day of the SATs papers on **Friday 12th May 2023**.

In the final couple of weeks, we will walk down to Hollingworth Lake for a picnic lunch. **The date for this is to be confirmed**. Please make sure that children bring a coat and wear sensible shoes! Trainers will be acceptable on this day.

We will travel to Manchester Cathedral on **Thursday 22nd June 2023** for the Year 6 Leavers' Service with Bishop Mark Davies. We will travel to and from the Cathedral by train.

There will also be a Leavers' Service at St Andrew's Church on **Wednesday 19th July 2023 at 10.00am.** Parents are welcome to attend this service.

Primary School & Nursery

Phone 01706 378991
Email office@standrewsce.rochdale.sch.uk
Website standrewsce.rochdale.sch.uk





"Leavers Hoodies" will be available for children to purchase. Please complete the Google Form when it arrives.

There will be an opportunity on the final day of term (Friday 21st July 2023) for the children to sign each others' shirts. If you want your child to join in with this, please make sure that they bring a spare shirt into school on this day.

As a team, we cannot praise the children enough for the hard work and commitment that they have shown this year. We are so proud of each and every child and we aim to make their final weeks at St Andrew's full of memories that they will never forget.

A Google form will follow this letter, asking for various permissions and information regarding the end of the school year.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Alletson, Miss Gallagher, Mrs Stericker and Mrs Pearce